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Announcements 

F ather-Son Retreat - The Brethren 
Retreat Center is hosting a Father-
Son Retreat January 24-26, 2025 
featuring Special Guest speaker 
Pastor Ben Pippen. The weekend 
includes Faith challenges, 
memorable activities, 2 nights - 4 
meals and 2 snacks. Make it a 3 
generation retreat by inviting 
Grandpa to come also! More details 
coming soon. Visit Brethren retreat 
at Shipshewana Lake on Facebook 
for more details. 


B ible Memory Winter Camp for Jr. 
High will take place at The Lodge 
January 11-12 and Indiana 
Elementary camp will take place 
January 18-19. Contact http://
www.bmm.life/register. Registrations 
end January 10.
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http://shorechurch-in.org

Facebook: @shorechurch.in

Instagram: @shorechurch.in
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Lead Pastor: 

Nic Raber 
Pastor of Youth & Family: 
Lance Miller 
Administrative Assistant:

Kim Mishler 
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Jared Berkey, Eugene Bontrager, 
Kevin Lambright, Vicki Mowery, 
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Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.


Article Deadline for the Shoreline:

Wednesday morning by 9 a.m.


                          

Shoreline

• Steve Christner - cancer

• Judy Dintaman - continued healing 

from stroke

• Rebecca Haarer - cancer

• Ron Ingham - health concerns/

testing

• Lowell Miller - (LaVon’s brother) 

hospice care

• Juan Loeza’s mom - injuries in an 

accident and Juan traveling to 
Texas to be with her.


• Mark Mishler -continued healing

• Ryland Pittenger-Dylans nephew - 

Leukemia

• Lorene Schrock - recovering from 

colon surgery


 Loving God - Loving Others

“We must be willing to let go of the life we have planned, so as to have the 
life that is waiting for us.”

—Joseph Campbell
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Mark your calendars as we 
celebrate Baptism on January 19, 
2024. There will be a fellowship meal 
after the service as we rejoice with 
those individuals who have said YES 
to Jesus! Don’t miss this exciting 
day! There will be no Sunday School 
on this Sunday.


Curtis and Jill Sherman Family


Curtis and Jill Sherman and their 
four children have been attending 
Shore for a couple of months now. 


Jill is no stranger to the Shore 
building, having been here many 
times with her job as a Funeral 
Director with Frurip-May Funeral 
Homes. Jill comes from Illinois and 
was employed with Frurip-May after 
graduating from Southern Illinois 
University. 


Curtis works in his family business, 
Sherman Farms. He is a lifelong 
LaGrange Country resident and has 
been involved in LaGrange Country 
4-H most of his life. 


The 4-H gene runs deep as all four 
Sherman kids are active in 4-H, 
showing beef cattle, pigs and goats. 


 


The kids also show cattle 
competitively throughout the year at 
local, state and national shows. 
Caitlin (18) is active in livestock 
judging. Emalin (14), Brandon (12), 
and Braxton (9), participate in a 
variety of sports at Lakeland. 


Welcome Sherman family - we look 
forward to getting to know you 
better and worshiping with you here 
at Shore Church!

Stewardship Report 
December 29, 2024


General                                 $9885.00

Class 18                                  $600.00

Class 20                                    $90.00

Class 22                                  $100.00

Class 23.      	                       $1000.00

Class 24                                   $10.00

Class 25                                   $45.00

Sharing One Hope 	               $46.00


December 29, 2024  
Attendance:                      270  
Adult Sunday school:       113 
Primary Class:                    54   


